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Dear Cypress Creek Community Residents,  
 
As part of Hotwire Communication’s continued support as the provider of our included internet 
services, along with television and home phone services, Damon Slate, will be onsite to address 
any questions you have regarding your service and assist you in exploring additional products 
they have to offer.  
 
Here are the details:  
 
Date:  10/23/2024 
   
1:00 PM - 3:00 PM  
   
Location:  
Damon Slate will be available at the Cypress Creek New Home Welcome Center 
   
Feel free to drop by during this time to have your questions answered and to learn more about 
the services and products available to you. 
 
I look forward to seeing you there!  


